
 

 

 

 

REF:  OUT/COR/COIB/27818 

27 August 2018 

Mr. Pedro Eastmond 

Clerk of Parliament 

Parliament Building 

Trafalgar Street 

Bridgetown 

 

Dear Mr. Eastmond, 

 

Please find the following comments on the Integrity Bill as submitted by the National 

Union of Public Workers, a member unit of the Congress of Trade Unions and Staff 

Associations of Barbados (CTUSAB). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

DENNIS DE PEIZA 

General Secretary 

 

DDP: cpj 
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